
 

 

 

  

ORMISTON MEADOWS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 21ST OCTOBER 21 

Message from Mrs Moore 

We have had an amazing start to this academic year and it has been lovely to see all the children 

socialising together and enjoying being able to be with each other at lunchtime and join in our wonderful 

assemblies. This half term our assemblies have included an exciting visit from Peterborough United with a 

special guest appearance from the Team Mascot, Peter Burrows and also a ‘Sharing Work’ assembly which 

was a great hit with the children. 

I have also taken great pleasure in seeing our Year 5 and 6 children showing their caring nature by helping 

the younger children in the dinner hall and playtime. They have taken on this role with great enthusiasm 

and I am very proud of the mature way they have helped children and staff this half term.  A big thank you 

to our Super ‘Bibbed’ Team! 

 

 

 

 

Introducing our Head/Deputy Boys and Girls 
 

Pupils within year 6 were given the opportunity to write an election speech to become Head Boy, Head Girl, 
Deputy Head Boy and Deputy Head Girl. Children wrote their speeches at home and came in ready to share 

their ideas with the rest of the school during an assembly. Many students who went forward for the position 
had to overcome barriers, such as speaking in front of a large crowd, and we are so proud of them for facing 

these fears, being resilient and going for it! Once the speeches were completed, each class voted and the 
votes counted. From this the school nominated their Head Boy to be Blake and their Deputy Head Boy as Keir. 

Nicole received Head Girl and Aliyah became our Deputy Head Girl. They are already working hard in their 
new roles; leading school council meetings, greeting our prospective new parents on Open Days, sharing 

ideas with Mrs Moore and relaying important information across the school. 
 



   

 

 

 

All of the term dates for this year, 2021/22 and 

the following year, 2022/23 are available on our 

website in the ‘Key Info’ tab.  

Please note school is closed on Monday, 6th 

December 2021 (Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

alternative Public Bank Holiday) and we are also 

closed for Training Days on Monday 27th June 

2022 and Friday 22nd November 2022. 

 

Treetops Breakfast and Afterschool Club Update 

Our Treetops club is proving to be a hugely popular provision for many of our parents and we are so pleased 

to have many of our children attending morning and afternoon sessions with us. The children have settled 

back into their ‘old’ home with our club being run in a happy and fun environment. The children enjoy playing 

basketball, tennis, badminton or football outside and fun craft activities, construction, board games, cards or 

air hockey inside! There are also quieter activities if the children just want to relax at the end of a busy school 

day.  Here are some photos of our creative artists, budding needle workers and construction builders! 

New to Reception 

Do you, or someone you know, have a child 

starting school in September 2022? 

Please call our office on 01733 231008 to 

book a tour on Friday 12th November at 

2.00pm or Tuesday 30th November at 

10.30am. If these dates are not convenient, 

we are happy to book an individual tour with 

our Principal, Mrs Moore or Vice Principal, 

Mrs James via the above phone number. 

 

 

 

 

Years 3 and 4 are looking 

forward to their Rock ‘n’ 

Roll Singing Day on 

Thursday 11th November – 

get your tickets from The 

Cresset website to see this 

amazing Musical 

Extravaganza! 

Year 5 are going to the 

Leicester Space Centre on 

Wednesday 17th November, 

don’t forget to complete 

your consent form and 

make your payment online 

if you haven’t already done 

so! 

All Pupils – would you like 

to win some art supplies 

and a donation to your 

favourite charity – then get 

busy making a super 

Christmas card – see 

attached leaflet for entry 

details by 3rd November! 


